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HHeeaatthhffiieelldd  JJuunniioorrss  
 

Number Mufti Day in Aid of NSCPCC 
On Friday 2nd February we will be holding a Mufti-Day for the NSPCC.  All children to wear an item of 
clothing/clothes which contain a number/digit ie football shirt, hat, or a home made item with 
numbers or digits on it ie a white tee-shirt with black dots making a domino or lots of spots with 
different numbers on them.  You could even wear a ONEsie!  All this for a contribution of £1.00 to 
the NSPCC.  There will also be a cake sale after school in the front playground.  Any donations of 
cakes will be much appreciated, could you please bring into school by the morning of February 2nd. 
Many thanks. 
 
Storytelling Festival 

This week some of our children took part in a storytelling festival at Trafalgar School.  All the children 
involved worked very hard and attended rehearsals. We are very proud of the way they represented 
our school with a mature and sensible attitude. 
 

          
Year 4 storytellers trained by Miss Morris  
"Maui and the Giant Fish" 
Zara, Spencer and Anaya 
 
Runners up were: 
Year 5 storytellers trained by Miss Ginman, Pasindu and Maya  
"Kapere and the Animals" 
Adam,Meriam and Bartosz 
 
Times tables 

Children being fluent in the recall of times table facts is a really crucial element which impacts on 
many areas of mathematics. We have had a fantastic response to the times table challenge and the 
children are collecting and wearing their badges with pride.  We need your support in a big push this 
half term. Please encourage your children to practice for their next badge. 
 
100% Attendance Week 2018 

Monday 29th January to 2nd February 2018.  We are very excited to be having our annual 100% 
attendance week.  All children who attend for the entire week, with no lateness, will be awarded a 
medal to go home with at the end of the week. Any pre-booked appointment won’t count against the 
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children’s attendance for the week.  We look forward to handing out many medals during our 
celebration assembly on the 2nd February. 
 

Attendance 
w/c 15th January HALVING 98.79% 
w/c 22nd January RHOMBUS 98.6% 
 
                                  
Absence Reporting 

When reporting your child absent please contact the school on the morning of absence on 020  
8894 3525 option 1.  Alternatively you can send an email to:  office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk.   

Diary Dates 
29th January                  Year 3 Swimming lessons start 
5th February                   Parents Evening 5pm-8pm 
6th February                   Parents Evening 4pm-6pm  
12th Feb-16th Feb          Half term 
19th February                INSET DAY school closed 

20th February                 Return to School 
20th February                 Year 4 Ducklings arrive 
13th March                      Perimeter Class Assembly 2.45pm 
16th March                      Year 6 Osmington school journey 
20th March                      Choir to Rose Theatre – Singing Festival 
23rd March                      Year 6 Osmington school journey 
29th March                      End of Term 
16th April                        Return to School 
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